
Malaysia ELAG Meeting - Thank you for attending!
Dear ELAG members,

Thank you very much to those of you who were able to attend the E-Learning Advisory Group meeting last week in Kuala Lumpur! I hope you enjoyed 
your week in Malaysia and have made it home safely (or will soon be doing so).

I have posted my presentation, the Member reports that were emailed to me, and some brief meeting notes. Please let me know if you'd like me to 
make any updates to the meetings notes.

Also a reminder to all - If you would like to contribute to our shared 'Member Education Resources' page (or update an existing contribution) please 
email   with the information you'd like to share. You can find this page on our E-Learning Platform at elearning@snomed.org http://snomed.org/member-

. education

And if you would like to discuss an education delivery partnership to deliver our education locally in your region, please don't hesitate to get in touch 
with me ( ). lbi@snomed.org

Have a lovely week everyone!
Kind regards,
Linda.
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